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Homework


We have really been focusing on reading, key words and number activities. If there are any areas that you need your child to focus on please inform me.


I have also found some wonderful computer programmes that develop numeracy and literacy skills. The children now have access to 2 secure laptops and will be able to use these to help with homework and learning.














Halloween Activities


It’s Halloween during half term so we will be taking part in a number of activities throughout the next few weeks. 


We will be:


Visiting a SPOOKY ZOO at Woodcote Garden Centre


Joining in a Halloween fancy dress Party


Baking spooky biscuits


Taking part in Halloween craft activities 


Carving Pumpkins and making decorations


Making chocolate apples











Half Term


Half term is from 28th Oct – 1st Nov. Hopefully you all enjoy half term and I look forward to seeing you all afterwards for a fun packed half term……….. Fireworks and Christmas!!!!!!!!!








Website & Photo bucket


Please have a look at my new website!


� HYPERLINK "http://www.the-little-lodge.co.uk" ��www.the-little-lodge.co.uk� 





Also please do log into your photo bucket accounts regularly as I update the photos weekly. Let me know if you need your password again.




















































































































